## Dear Applicant,

Welcome to BSFG! We're really excited to hear that you're thinking of applying to our amazing school. There are lots of schools out there but ours is really special and once we share a few details with you, we think you'll agree.

We love our school because it has a great atmosphere where pupils care about each other and their learning. One of the best things about our school is that we get to mix with other year groups every day for 25 minutes during community time. This means that older girls can help guide younger pupils. Our younger girls have an important role too, they help keep things fresh because they've just come from primary school and often have lots of great ideas for keeping community time fun!

Lots of schools have a student council, but how many get to support a street school in India? Our council is called Student Leaders and we not only raise money for our Indian friends, we help buy books and pencils and provide money that can be used for teacher training. You've got to admit, that is pretty unique.

Our teachers are really keen to keep improving helping to make our school a wonderful place to learn and super place to play. They care about our opinions and always ask for our input. They've created Digital Leaders (pupils who help teachers with ICT) and Learning Leaders (pupils who help with lesson observations). But in our opinion the best way that our school shows that they trust us and want our opinion is that they always ask us to meet with interviewees.

So, we really hope that you like our school as much as we do and that you apply to work here.

Hope to meet you at interview,

Student leaders